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This addendum answers questions regarding this project: 
 
 

Q. I am inquiring about the Pelekunu Molokaʻi Archaeological Field Inspection 
specifications outlined in the Attachment A-Scope of Work. It is indicated that sections 
of the corridor are inaccessible and will not require field inspection. To ensure that 
aspects of our proposal submission accurately reflect the needs of the project, could you 
provide an estimate of the proposed 3.1-mile corridor that will not require field survey? 
We would also appreciate information regarding which areas of the proposed project area 
would be inaccessible, as planning an alternate pathway to complete field inspections of 
all accessible areas would also need to be considered. Thank you in advance for your 
time. 

A. It is estimated that 40% of the entire fenceline is inaccessible and will not need to be 
surveyed. The inaccessible sections are generally on the ends of the fenceline where they 
rise up steep ridges, so many sections do not need to have alternate pathways to get to 
them. Staff will be available to accompany the archaeologist and provide ways to access 
all the sections of the fenceline that require surveys.  
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